
HITM Official Supporter of Global E-Health Forum

 

The European Association of Healthcare IT Managers is one of the official supporters of the upcoming Global E-Health Forum, which will take
place in Hamburg, between 25 and 26 of October 2010

Healthcare IT Management (HIT), the official voice of the European Association of Healthcare IT Managers is also listed as one of the main
media partners of the Forum.

 

The Forum is hosted by the Hamburg Chamber of Commerce, IBM and the European Health Telematics Association (EHTEL) and will be
organized in cooperation with Asklepios.

The Global E-Health Forum has been conceived to create a unique opportunity to discuss potential solutions in patient-centric health
management.

 

HITM representatives will be attending the forum and are proudly promoting the event.
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